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To: Delegate Joseline Peña-Melnyk, Chair and Members of the
Health and Government Operations Committee

From: Molly Hauck, Member,
Unitarian Universalist Legislative Ministry of Maryland

Date: March 30, 2023

I share my faith with more than 4000 Unitarian Universalists in Maryland who are
called to promote and affirm justice, equity and compassion in human relations. As
such, I urge you to vote to provide equitable access to health care for all
Marylanders, including our immigrant neighbors by voting in favor of SB 806.

Thank you.

Molly Hauck
3900 Decatur Ave.
Kensington 20895


